
 

Tuesday 21st April 

Food E-Vouchers during closure 

 

Dear parents / guardians, 

Thank you or your patience with the teething problems with the food vouchers. These issues have now                 
been resolved and our system is showing that the majority of parents are redeeming their vouchers. To                 
help families we will be issuing 3 weeks worth of vouchers in one email starting next Monday 27th April.                   
This means you only need to redeem one ecode, rather than having to redeem a separate ecode each                  
week.  

Thank you for your ongoing support 

Mr S Jevons 

Head of School 

 


